15th January, 1957.

My dear Iuca,

I was delighted to get your letter of January 2nd shortly
efter gotting back from India. I have aleo some meagnificent
presenta te thank you for, which will give grest pleasure when I
can find enough ohildren to eat them.

I do Ihnpu at present that I shall be abls to attend the
Stockholm meeting, It would probably be handiest if I were to
give something about our work here on the formulation of recombi-
nationa, with the experimentml bearing, broadly speaking,
(unfavoursble to some of my guesses) of my work on ths XIIIth
chromosome of the house mouse, I shall certainly enguire about
other people of, or conneoted with, my Department who will be
going. OStatistical genetioe is, however, so wide a subjeot that
it might be you will want to make your eession representative of
the many fielde which oan be olessified under that heading.

Mra. Wallace has set mside some mige which will be available
when you can get anyone to 2all for them.

With all proper love and reepects to Alba and the children.

Sincerely yours,



